CORRESPONDENCE
3/5/2019

Brian Schultz DOCUMENT NO. 01611-2019

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 12:56 PM

To: 'Linda Lane'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Docket 20180046-EI | Comments from a fed up Floridian

Good Afternoon, Ms. Linda Lane

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20180046-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: AARP Florida [mailto:flaarp@aarp.org] On Behalf Of Linda Lane
Sent: Tuesday, March 05, 2019 8:49 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket 20180046-El | Comments from a fed up Floridian

Mar 5, 2019

Public Service Commission PSC, PSC,
FL

Dear Public Service Commission PSC,,

Florida Power & Light gets a $649.6 million tax cut and wants to reward its investors, not its customers?

I've had enough of FPL's corporate greed and | deserve lower electric rates.

As a Floridian age 73, I'm fed up that Florida Power & Light is getting a massive tax cut and is passing those savings to

shareholders.
Customers across the U.S. have enjoyed lower bills as a result of a tax savings. We should too.
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Profit for the people not corrupt management, and the corrupt system for share holders. FP&L is a business, the profit
should go into the business. My tax dollars should not be used to enrich businesses.

If a business fails without a tax cut, that is OK as another business will absorb it. That is the nature of business, not tax
breaks for bigger profit.

With skyrocketing healthcare, housing prices and minimal increases in Social Security, a decrease in monthly bills add up
for people like me.
We need lower rates, now!

Sincerely,

Ms. Linda Lane
1945 NW 13th Street Apt 101
Delray Beach, FL 33445-1405
(561) 330-9858
lindalane1945@comcast.net






